Item #10
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HISTORIC
FRANKLIN

TENNESSEE
June 8, 2010
TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen
FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Russ Truell, Assistant City Administrator/CFO
Fred Banner, IT Director
SUBJECT: Replacement Batteries for MIT back-up power and power conditioning system
Purpose

The purpose of this memorandum is to present information to the Board of Mayor and Alderman
(BOMA) to consider the purchase of 12 replacement batteries in the APC power conditioning unit in the
MIT server room.

Background
As a part of our information technology (IT) infrastructure, the City has an APC unit that provides

continuous power to computer servers before the main generator for City Hall activates during a power
outage. If the main generator fails or stops due to lack of fuel, this unit provides for the orderly shut-
down of computer hardware. The batteries in our APC power conditioning unit are 6 years old and need
to be replaced. The unit is displaying that the life of the batteries are expiring.

Financial Impact

The purchase price from Pomeroy is $14,483.88 (12 x $1,206.99). These batteries are available on the
Tennessee State contract #4037020. The commodity code is #20545. The MIT budget line item is
83500.

Recommendation
Purchase of these replacement batteries from Pomeroy through Tennessee State Contract #4037020 is

recommended.
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